
                
American Cancer Society
Great Lakes Division, Inc.

July 28, 2004

Ruth Williams

DATE RECEIVED: 07/28/2004
AMOUNT RECEIVED: $800.00
VALUE RETURNED: $0.00
*DONATION AMOUNT: $800.00
Dear Ruth Williams, Committee Members and Attendees of AvCon 2004,

Thank you very much for your generous fundraiser benefiting the American Cancer
Society.  Your gift will help us in our mission to eliminate cancer as a major health threat
through research, preventative education, advocacy, and service to cancer patients and
their families.

As the largest private source of cancer research funds in the United States, the American
Cancer Society needs your continuing support to help researchers make advancements in
the battle against cancer.  Please feel reassured that this research is making dramatic
results.  History was made in 1996 when we announced a first-ever sustained decline in
cancer deaths.  The overall survival rate for all cancers is 56%, but when detected early,
many cancers are nearly 100% curable.

We genuinely appreciate your support and look forward to your continued friendship.

Sincerely,

Jenny Labadie
Project Coordinator
American Cancer Society


